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liii.EPilONE 313/478 2577
Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Technical Programs Branch
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roo'sevelt Road
Glen Ellyn
IL 60137 Re: 21-19874-01

Dear Mr. Miller:

Thank you very much for your Ictter of November 30, 1982 granting the extension
we asked for. The clarification that you gave us concerning reporting to Agreement
States was also helpful.

At the same time that our next quarterly report is due to you, January 31, 1983
we will also send a report to each Agreement State in which we had a general
licensee since the date we obtained our license, January 25, 1982. This report
will cover four quarters and be sent with the information just like we report it
to you, to each of the addresses given to us. Subsequent reports will cover
enlender quarters as required. We therefore report to you that we have a complete
plan for compliance, and that we will be in full compliance by January 31, 1983.

We also state that we understand that we must continue this reporting until such
time as we are granted an exempt distribution license.

Yours truly,
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Clyn A.J. lindon
President
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